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About the School Building Project  

This intra-district elementary International Baccalaureate magnet school serves students in grades 

PreK-5. The centrally located learning commons, equipped with flexible furnishings & adaptable 

technological infrastructure, allows for multiple zones of simultaneous learning.  The building is 

designed to meet the sustainability goals established by the Educational Specifications and to achieve 

a gold-level LEED rating from US Green Building Council.   

 Phase 2 is nearing completion. 

 Ballfield Sod will be installed per Parks and Recreation recommendations.  

 Community Dedication Ceremony & Celebration 

 Scheduled for Saturday December 7, 2019, 10:00 am – 10:45 am 

 Ceremony with dedicatory remarks followed by a reception and self-guided tours 

 New Lebanon Elementary School has reached 300 enrolled students with rolling admissions 

continuing. This is an increase from the October 2018 enrollment of 229 students, 

representing roughly a 31% increase for this current school year. In addition, enrollment 

exceed projections in all grades and 23 are magnet students from within district. 

The project has received its 6th reimbursement from the state, $767,281, totaling $17,702,359 to 

date. 

If you have a concern, please contact the Gilbane Project Manager, Daniel Phillips at (914) 246-4862. 

 

Bus Loop – 10/2/19 

 
  



Age 2-5 Playground – 10/2/19 

 
 

 

Age 5-12 Playground – 10/2/19 

 
  



Basketball / Soccer area looking North – 10/2/19 

 
 

Privacy Fence installed along property line – 10/2/19 

 
 

Ballfield reconstruction – 10/2/19 

 
Visit our website: www.greenwichschools.org/NLSBC 

http://www.greenwichschools.org/NLSBC

